
 

 

 
 
For immediate release – May 10, 2019 
 
ANNOUNCEMENT OF THE APPOINTMENT OF NEW INTERNEE DESCENDANT 
REPRESENTATIVE TO THE ENDOWMENT COUNCIL OF  
THE CANADIAN FIRST WORLD WAR INTERNMENT RECOGNITION FUND 
 
The Shevchenko Foundation is pleased to announce the appointment of Michelle 
Loughery to the Endowment Council of the Canadian First World War Internment 
Recognition Fund.  
 
Michelle Loughery is the internee descendant representative.  Her great grandfather 
and great uncle were interned in Banff/Castle Mountain 
internment camps. She is an award-winning international 
muralist who uses a unique approach to creating large-scale 
free hand public art installations that bring capacity building, 
communication, education and healing opportunities to 
communities. Notable pieces include the Vernon Mural 
Project, the Canadian Country Music Hall of Fame Mural 
Project, the Sunflower Project and the Route 66 Mural City 
Project. She is a recipient of the BC Achievement award and 
currently working on a digital art connection project called AR.T ROUTE BLUE.  
 
The Shevchenko Foundation Board of Directors wish to thank outgoing internee 
descendant, Pierre Pawliw for his contributions to the CFWWIRF. 
 
About CFWWIRF 
 
The Canadian First World War Internment Recognition Fund was established to support 
projects that commemorate and recognize the experiences of all of the ethno-cultural 
communities affected by Canada’s first national internment operations of 1914 to 1920. 
 
For more information on the Canadian First World War Internment Recognition Fund 
contact the Program Manager, Andrea Malysh, at malysh@internmentcanada.ca or toll free 
at 1-866-288-7931. 
www.internmentcanada.ca 
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